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Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,      

 

EYFS & KS1 SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH & PARTIES 

 

The school Christmas lunch for EYFS & Key Stage 1 will take place on:  Tuesday 12th 

December 2023. 

 

We will order every child a Christmas lunch unless we are told otherwise. Please ONLY 

complete the slip below if you DO NOT wish your child to have a Christmas lunch.  Jacket 

potato and school packed lunch will not be available. 

 

Please return by Friday 1st December 2023 

 

The cost of a Christmas lunch for nursery children is the same as usual, £2.35.  Please make 

your payment via the Arbor App. 

 

Children in reception, year 1 and year 2 will still receive a government funded universal 

meal. 

 

KS1 Christmas Parties will be held on the afternoon of Thursday 14th December. Separate 

letters will be sent to you regarding food etc. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

School office  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

KS2 CHRISTMAS LUNCH   

 

I DO NOT wish my child to have a Christmas Lunch.  I will provide a packed lunch. 

 

Name of child:  ………………………………………………..  Class:  ……….. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………….  

Dated…………………………………………… 
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